
April 11,2016

Kassie Watson

Waskom High School

980 School Ave.

Waskom, TX75692

Dear Mrs. Watson,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my position as a

teacher and coach for the 2016-2017 school year.

I have decided that it is in the best interest of my family to stay home with
my son.

It has been a pleasure working at Waskom over the last three years.

Waskom High School will always hold a special place in my heart and I
am looking forward to seeing the growth and success that WHS will
achieve in the future.

I would like to help with the transition of the Print Shop and I will be

available to help train my replacement

Thank you again for the opportunity to work for Waskom ISD and for
working with me through a difficult pregnancy. I wish you and your staff
all the best and I look forward to staying in touch with you. You can email

me anytime at stacib.murphree@gmail.com or call me at 806-561-0525

Sincerelv.

Staci Brantley


